Parent Support Organization

MESSAGE FROM THE PSO PRESIDENT

I hope your February is going well!! Thank you to all our Room Parents and volunteers for putting on amazing Valentine's Day parties. Also, thank you to **Jana Gateley** for running our Val-o-Gram table. Every morning I saw so many kids waiting to hand in their notes for their friends.

Coming up on March 3rd, is our annual MW Auction. **Carrie Mantel** will be needing more volunteers to head this large event this year. She is still accepting donations. She needs larger donations and ticket items for the live auction. I hope you have been able to purchase your tickets!!

The MW Carnival is scheduled for June 1st. This event cannot happen without committee chairs. If you are interested in helping out with the carnival this year, please reach out to **Megan Van De Pitte** at **woodwardcarnival@gmail.com** or sign up at the link that has bene sent out to your emails.

Thank you to **all our volunteers**, we couldn't accomplish so much without you!

Megan Van De Pitte, PSO President (<u>mwpsopresident@gmail.com</u>)

JOIN US FOR A PSO MEETING

Interested in finding out what's going on at school?

Come to our PSO meetings! Meet other parents, hear from our principal about the latest updates from the District, and find out how you can participate in school activities. We try to keep meetings to about an hour, and little ones are welcome.

Our next meeting is TODAY at 8:30AM in the cafeteria. See you there!

FOUNDATION ANNUAL FUND DRIVE

The Foundation for Tigard Tualatin Schools is excited about the February Fund Drive they are calling "Aspire Higher." We hope all of our Mary Woodward parents will jump in to help support the 2018 goal of raising \$200,000 for the district which will help DOUBLE the funds sent to each school.

Did you know that, since 2007, the Foundation has granted MW students over \$98,000? Visit http://the-ftts.org/project/mary-woodward-elementary to see details.

Want to donate? Text ASPIRE to 243725 or visit http://the-ftts.org/support today!



FEBRUARY 16, 2018

In This Issue:

- Message from the PSO President
- Join Us for a PSO Meeting
- Foundation Annual Fund Drive

UPCOMING EVENTS

March

3: Reach for the Stars Auction

5: Scrip Orders Due

16: Box Tops Contest #2 ends

16: PSO Meeting (8:30 am)

26-30: Spring Break

April

2: Box Tops Contest #3 starts

6: Son Event

9: Scrip Orders Due

20: Stuff the Bus

27: PSO Meeting (8:30 am)

27: Cultural Fair (5pm)